
 
 
 
 

West Coast Trains Ltd

1st Floor West, Meridian
85 Smallbrook Queensway

Birmingham
B5 4HA

Tel 0121 654 7463 

Fax 0121 654 7166

16th January 2013 

 
 
 
 
 
Jashim Uddin 
Planning and Regulation Assistant 
Network Rail 
Kings Place 
90 York Way 
London 
N1 9AG 
 
 
Subject:  Response to Network Rail’s proposals for changes to the EC4T 
   Metering Rules – OTM incentive charges 
Our Reference: VRRT 2745 
Previous Reference: None 
Status:  Response Not Required 
 
 
Dear Jashim, 
 
With reference to the above subject, thank you for your letter ‘Network Rail’s proposals for 
changes to the EC4T Metering Rules – OTM incentive charges’ dated 5th December 2012. I can 
confirm that we have no objections with regard to the three proposals put forward and look 
forward to hearing the outcome once the consultation period has closed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gary Hambling 
Head of Fleet and Engineering 
Cc: M Craddock, M Jacks, E Melles 
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